
 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM: 01-095  
 
DATE: July 3, 2001  
 
TO: Volatility Mailing List  
 
FROM: Tom Schofield  
 
SUBJECT: D2887 Extended Technical Memorandum:  End of TMC Monitoring  
 
 
 
 
 At the ASTM D02.B07 meeting of June 18, 2001, the section instructed the TMC to stop 
monitoring calibration tests for the D2887 Extended test method.  Effective immediately, the TMC will 
no longer monitor this method, reference oil shipments and assignments will no longer be made, data 
dictionaries and report forms will no longer be maintained.  The participating labs have been individually 
contacted about the disposal of their TMC reference oil samples. 
 
 Please direct any inquiries to my attention. 
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c: F. Farber 
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 J. Zalar 
 ftp://tmc.astm.cmri.cmu.edu/docs/bench/d2887/memo/mem01-095.pdf 


